
 
Date: 02/08/2022 

C 15 (2022-23) 

To 

School Parents (Grades 9-10) 
 

Ref:- CBSE registrations for the Board exams 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from SVM! 

With the inception of the academic year 2022-2023, CBSE registrations for the Board exams have 
commenced. In lieu of this process we ask for your kind cooperation in filling your ward's credentials in the 
most appropriate manner. Requesting you to arrange/review/apply for the following documents as early as 
possible. 
 
1. Adhar Card of your ward 
2. Adhar cards of parents.(Father and mother separately) 
3. Caste Certificate if applicable. 
4. Gazette copy if any. 
 
Kindly note that for smooth and flawless registration of your ward, you are requested to be present at the 
school premises on the following dates. 
1. Grade 10 - Monday 8th August 2022- (Time-2:00pm-3:00pm) 
2. Grade 9 Alpha and Ekam - Wednesday 10th August 2022 (Time 2:00pm- 3:00pm) 
 
Your presence will be highly appreciated. 
 

Thank you, 

Monica Jaiswal 

Principal  

Sarvankash Vidya Mandir  

 

 


